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Comments: PLEASE protect our precious wildlife such as bighorn sheep, lynx, moose, wolverines, etc when you

conduct your assessment for the Targhee expansion. 

 

 

 

I live in Teton County (Moran, WY).

 

 

 

I am so sad to see the lack of protection of our precious wildlife. Our state lacks a focus on wildlife protection,

and all of the laws seem to favor ranches and expansion--not wildlife.

 

 

 

THANK YOU  FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION!

 

 

 

Best regards,

 

 

 

Sue Pepe


